
 Christmas Hills Primary School 

ENROLMENT POLICY 

October 2018 

 

Purpose 

Christmas Hills Primary School is committed to ensuring all children have access to outstanding learning opportunities 

and working within the current DET guidelines and policies. 

We will ensure that our enrolment processes comply with the policies and procedures outlined in the DET Enrolment 

Policy. 

Our school will ensure: 

 DET requirements for enrolment are complied with at all times 

 DET requirements and policies related to enrolment are reviewed regularly 

 Every effort is made to accommodate and include all students fully in our school community 

 Every effort is made to ensure all students have opportunities to participate fully in all aspects of school life 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Policy Review 

This policy will be reviewed tri-annually as part of the school’s periodic review cycle.  

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/participation/Pages/enrolment.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/participation/Pages/enrolment.aspx

